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On November 27, 2021 at approximately 4:17 AM, Spotsylvania County 911 Center 
received a fire alarm in the 4900 block of Orchard Ridge Drive at the Orchard Ridge 
at Jackson Village apartment complex.  While emergency personnel were being 
notified of the alarm, additional reports came in of a shooting in the same complex.  
Deputies arrived and found a 25-year-old Spotsylvania man suffering from multiple 
gunshot wounds.  Despite life saving measures, the male succumbed to his injuries 
while on scene.  The shooter was quickly identified and stayed on scene until the 
arrival of law enforcement.  The deceased was identified as Joshua Yezierski of 
Spotsylvania.  Detectives with the Sheriff’s Office are investigating a series of events 
that led up to the shooting to include the fire alarm activation.  No charges have 
been placed at this time and the investigation is ongoing pending the autopsy by the 
Chief Medical Examiner and consultation with the Commonwealth’s Attorney Office.  
No further information will be released at this time.   
 
  
 
Remember your phone call or Text-A-Tip can make a difference. 
1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 
www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
 


